
From:   Richard Hibbeler   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   October 15, 2020

Subject:   FCC File No. 1557-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Please be advised, we will notch out frequencies 225 to 328.6MHz and 335.4 to 399.9Mhz to avoid any
Department of Defense(MAG bands).

We have previously filed this application under FCC file numbers 0778-EX-ST-2019 &amp;
1518-EX-ST-2019 - Call Sign - WO9XFH

Thanks!


